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Monday 6th September 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
The school photographer will be visiting school on Thursday 16th September to take the 
children’s photographs.   
 
Any children with siblings in school, an individual and a sibling photo will be taken. 
 
If any children in school have siblings at pre-school and parents/carers would like a group 
photo.  We will have the main hall doors open at 8:00am.  Parents are welcome to arrive and 
queue for the photographer to have a group photograph taken. 
 
Please note, this is a strict time, doors will close at 8:30am. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the school office to discuss further. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs C Everton 
Headteacher 
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